PlanningAlias

From: Pam Munroe -

Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 7:38 AM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Public Hearings

Please accept this as my approval of developments scheduled for public hearings on October 27
2021.

801 Ryan Road RZ000050 I like the scale of this development, the amenities being proposed by the
developer, the extension of Tunner Road, and the addition of rental units to the pool of
accommodation in the Comox Valley.

1679 McPhee OCP00011 This is a great location for this type of development with access to transit,
parks, shopping, schools, churches, etc. Another good additional to the pool of affordable housing
required in the Comox Valley

Pamela Munroe
203 2202 Lambert Drive Courtenay BC



